
Stonecreek Men’s Club 

Annual Members Meeting 

October 20, 2021 

 

Mike called the meeting to order at 12:35. There were 40-50 members 

present. Mike reminded everyone about the end of year celebration on 

November 3. It will be out on the patio. 

The first order of business was the election of board members. Steve 

announced we had four open seats and four nominees. Steve asked for a 

motion for a voice vote. George Hazlett, Mike Colbert, Ken Harder, and 

Bill Fay were reelected to the board. Steve congratulated the elected 

board members. 

Mike then brought up the approval of our by-law changes. He asked Bill 

Fay to read changes to the by-laws. Bill asked for a motion to approve 

the changes and they were passed. 

Mike asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting at 12;50. 

Submitted by Steve Laven 

October 23,2021 


